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Department of Music

4 January 1980

Max Mathews
Bell Labs
Murray Hill, New Jersey

Dear Max:

First, the response from Rockefeller is hopeful for 1981 and
we will work something out with them, I believe. Thanks for your
help.

Second, we must still get some funding for this year and so
are writing to additional foundations. Would it be possible for you
to send the same letter to the addresses below. We will see how
this "shotgun" approach works.

Thanks once again,

™

Wfi?ﬁgzif_fegards,

Johh Chowning

Mr. William B. McHenry " Mr, James P, Farrell, President
L.A.W. Fund W. Alton Jones Foundation

200 Park Avenue, 32nd Filoor 70 Pine Street

New York, New York 10017 New York, Mew York 10003
Director ‘Mr. A.A., Heckman, President
Billy Rose Foundation Jerome Foundation

120 Broadway, Suite 3131 West 1052 First National Bank Bldg
New York, New York 10005 St., Paul, Minnesota 55101

Mrs. Lindsley Homrighausen Mr. Samuel Rubin, President
Administrator,for Grants Samuel Rubin Foundation

Surdna Foundation 9 East 64th Street

200 Park Avenue, Room 1619 New York, New York 10021

New York, New York 10017



